
 

 

 

 

 

To: Dairy Holdings Limited 

 

We are extremely grateful to you for the very generous donation of beef mince towards our 
Nourish program. 

Your donation will contribute to over 160 home-style ready-to-eat nutritious meals for those 
in the Ellesmere, Darfield and surrounding communities during times of need – be it sickness, 
grief, crisis, the arrival of a new baby or someone simply needing encouragement.  

We understand you have several farms within these communities. If any such need arises 
amongst your staff or operators, please don’t hesitate to have them reach out to us for food 
or other support. 

 

Thanks again for your thoughtfulness and generosity! 

Nourish Team Volunteers 

 

 


